
Please Join 
State Senator Brian Kavanagh, 

Assemblymember Jo Anne Simon, 
Brooklyn Borough President Eric L. Adams, 

Council Member Stephen Levin
with Congresswoman Nydia Velázquez

 
For a Community Conversation about

CLARK STREET SUBWAY STATION
featuring:

NYC Transit President Andy Byford

Monday, September 16, 6-8pm
St. Francis College, 180 Remsen Street
between Court Street and Clinton Street

MTA NYC Transit has plans for an elevator replacement
project to address the aging elevators at the Clark Street
2/3 subway station in Brooklyn Heights. President Byford
will attend a community meeting to discuss the possible

options for renovation, including a potential station closure
or reduced station operations during the replacement.

For more information please call 718-246-4889


